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SUBJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-107

Please find enclosed a copy of the Final Order of Approval on Completion and Finalization of
Allocation of Conserved Water CW-107. Also enclosed is a copy of the instream certificate
issued as a result of application CW-107.

Please pay special attention to the deadline of October 1, 2020, for submitting your Claim of
Beneficial Use for the point of diversion change for the existing lands under Certificate 5033.
Also, your conserved water must be put to beneficial use on the new lands (Order #10, page 8).
This conserved water is subject to forfeiture and abandonment provisions of ORS 540.610 to
540.670.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-986-0881 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov, if | may be
of assistance.

Sincerely,

.

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

cc: CwW-107
District #15 Watermaster (via e-mail)



